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Allison,

We are at the end of the technical review. The question/aised in the legislator's letter concerning hydrogen sulfide is 
adequateiy addressed within the application both in terms'of minimizing the generation of the gas and the monitoring of 
air quality jn.the immediate area. Nonetheless, it is peVhaps prudent to request the applicant provide,a screening level 
air quality model to predict the highest probable concentration. If we do make such a request and the response is 
sufficient, we will prepare the tentative decision.

Jim Griswold,
Environmental Bureau Chief 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New;Mexico 87505 
505.476.3465
email: iim.eriswoldOstate.nm.us
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